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 Response to Comment Letter I4 
 

Richard Fennelly 
August 15, 2017 

 
I4-1 The comment and the enclosed attachments provide 

information on the benefits of regularly cleaning refrigerator 
coils. This comment does not address the adequacy of the 
Draft SEIR. However, the comment will be included in the Final 
EIR and made available to the decision makers prior to a final 
decision on the project. 
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